
Don’t miss out on the child tax credit!
The new child tax credit from the federal government provides up to 
$3,600 per child.

•	$300/month for children younger than age 6

•	$250/month for children ages 6 to 17

Families making $150,000 or less per year may receive the full tax credit.  
Families making more than $150,000 may receive partial credit.  Up to 
200,000 New York families may be missing out on these monthly payments.

If you have a dependent child and haven’t already received your 
payment, you should check with the IRS as soon as possible.

Click here to
register now!

www.irs.gov
Click on “Get details on the 
Advance Child Care Credit.”

https://www.irs.gov/credits-deductions/child-tax-credit-non-filer-sign-up-tool

